
 

 
 

Timberlea School Council  
Ambassador Program 

 
The Timberlea Ambassador Program is a formal network of parents and caregivers that share their 

positive experiences at Timberlea Public School with the community.  

When inquiries are made about registering students at Timberlea, people will be offered the option to 

speak with an Ambassador representing different aspects of life at Timberlea including: 

- Grades 

- Clubs (ie. Knitting, Drama, Archery) 
- Sports (ie. Volleyball, Basketball) 

- Activities (ie. MicroSociety, school gardens) 

The Council Chair will maintain a list of people willing to share their Timberlea experience via phone or 

email. The chair will connect the person making the inquiry with the appropriate Ambassador, and let 

the Ambassador know that they can expect to be contacted.  

Volunteers are asked to share their experience. If they don’t know the answer to a question, they can 

refer back to the Council Chair or the school.  

A call for volunteers will be done annually to keep the contact list updated and new Ambassadors can be 

added at any time.  

For more information, please contact Council Chair Carla Seguin at ​tlschoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Check out ​our webpage​ on the school website, and our ​Facebook page​! 
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